
www.manorjunior.com  
Explore, Learn, Achieve 

 

 

MANOR JUNIOR SCHOOL 

E-BULLETIN 

16TH MAY 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary Summer Term 

16th May 5G Class Assembly 

19th – 23rd May Y6 Residential Visit 

19th – 23rd May Walk to School Week 

23rd May 5D Class Assembly 

26th – 30th May Half Term 

4th, 11th, 18th, 

25th June and 

2nd July 

Y6 swimming lessons 

6th June 

School discos – if you are in Y6 

and are going on the residential 

visit, please submit your ticket as 

early as possible – thank you 

9th June 
Class Photographs – details to 

follow 

13th June Sports Day – details to follow 

20th June 
Non School Uniform Day – Bring 

a Bottle for the tombola please 

21st June Summer Fair  

4th July 
Y3 £55 Deposit due for PGL, 

March 2026 

22nd July 
End of term, school finishes at 

1.15 p.m. 

 

 

School Timings 

• Gates open at 8.30 a.m. 

• Doors close and registration at 8.45 a.m.  

• Registers close at 8.50 a.m. 

• Late mark until 9.15 a.m. 

• Unauthorised late mark after 9.15 a.m. 

• 3.15 p.m. end of day 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to 

seeing the children on Monday.   

SNACK POTS 

In the interests of safety, please 

ensure all snack pots are made of 

plastic and not glass – thank you. 

MEDICATION 

If your child is complaining of a 

headache or other ailment before 

school that can be treated with 

paracetamol, please can we ask 

that you administer this at home.   

 

It does cost quite a lot of money 

to keep enough medication in 

stock!   

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

SUMMER FAIR 

Further to the letter sent home earlier this week, 

if you are able to help at our Summer Fair, please 

email l.hoggan@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk with 

your child’s name and class.  Please indicate 

which time period you are available for: 

• Set Up 9.00 a.m. to 11.30 a.m. 

• 11.30 a.m. to 12.30 p.m. 

• 12.30 p.m. to 1.30 p.m. 

Thank you. 

 

YEAR 6 

Well done to all the Year 6 pupils who sat their 

SATs exams this week.  They have worked really 

hard and we are really proud of them.  
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